MEMBERSHIPSpring Convention 2017 Bulletin 2



Linda O'Toole 440 Aruba Ct. Satellite Beach, FL 32937 321-777-7874 lindaleeotoole@gmail.com

MEMBERSHIP - SHINE YOUR LIGHT

Thank you for honoring and paying tribute to your members who are our long standing and our valued mentors. Many clubs have given homage and thanks to these ladies. Do take time to ask questions and listen to their knowledge of your club, your GFWC Florida and the General Federation of Women's Clubs. Take note of the number of years each member has volunteered and let me prepare a certificate of that accomplishment. GFWC will send a certificate signed by the International President, Shelia Shea and a pin for each member celebrating her 50 years of service. Just let me know who this person is and I will do the paperwork for you.

GFWC will also recognize a member who has recruited new members for their clubs. The Star Pin starts with a member who has recruited 5 new members. The form requests the name and contact information for each newly recruited member. Please email if you need assistance in locating this form.

So many clubs have gained new members this past year and our membership has grown. It is exciting as we continue to grow and gain strength with these increases. Now that you have new members; do make them feel welcome and most of all – get them involved with your projects. Prepare an orientation meeting and gather information about what you are doing and how they as new members can participate. Share information about your club and our Federation activities.

The upcoming GFWC Seasonal Recruitment is entitled "Game of Hearts" and will cover those new members that joined your clubs during March, April and May. Due date for this recruitment is June 1, 2017. This form is on our gfwcflorida.org website under the Resources tab. Click on resources and scroll down on the right hand side of the page to find Seasonal Recruitment. Complete the form with the names and contact information for each new member then send it to GFWC at the address listed on the bottom of the form. The name of your club and the number of new members will be in the next issue of the GFWC Club Woman Magazine. This is one more way you can Shine Your Light!